
HAPPY BIRTHDAY!!! 
 

Clarissa Wentworth 1/6, Sandi Patterson 1/6 
Denise Bartlett 1/7, Wendy Papa 1/14,  
Eloda Linehan 1/15, Paul Schedler 1/18 
Cailan Miller 1/22, Matthew Bartlett 1/22  
Ellie Stark 1/23, Jim Heinz 1/26 
Paul Gebhardt 1/26  
Cindy Crites 1/27 
Shane Eisenbraun 1/27 
Danny Campbell 1/31 

Christ The King Connections 
 

Email Newsletter & Website  
 
 

Keep up with current events at CtK  
 

CtK Website  
www.cktnp.com  

 
CTK Email Newsletter  

Request your copy at admin@ctknp.com 
 

Our Sunday bulletin and weekly email 
newsletter is now linked to our  

website home page.  
 

Our Sunday bulletin is also linked to our 
weekly email newsletter. 

Remember In Your  

PRAYERS  
 
 
 
 

“For great is his steadfast love toward us, and 
the faithfulness of the Lord endures forever.” 

Praise the Lord!” Psalm 117:2 
 
 

We pray for the needs of those in our immediate 
church family and in our greater circles of 
Christian love and friendship; including the 

Baade family, Pastor Tim Barkett and family, 
Steve Marlin Campbell, Dottie Cowen,  

Mike Cowen, Cheryl Ethier, Steve Hallock, 
Phyllis Heinzelmann, Beth Kutschinski, Marissa 

Lizarraga, Holden Miller, Matthew Norman, 
Davin Samoska, Debbie Schulze, Mary 

Schulze, Vi Schulze, Andrene Smith, Rose 
Quesada, Boniface Uche, Jessica Ventrone, 

Linnea Wentworth, Martha Williams, our 
Church, community and government leaders.  

 

Bless, protect and heal them and all others 
among us whom we have not named.  

We thank You that You love them and truly are 
their great physician.   

Prayer Warriors  
 

Please let Linda Campbell, Admin. Asst. 
know if you are in need of prayer. You may 
also email confidential prayer requests to 

admin@ctknp.com. 

Outdoor Worship (Weather Permitting) 
 

 
 

There is an area set up in the 
preschool yard every Sunday 
for both services with the blue 
chairs, the large TV, and also 
heat lamps when it is cold.   

Offering/Tithing Envelopes  
 

The 2021 offering envelopes are in 
your CTK mailbox. Please pick them 

up or email admin@ctknp.com to 
arrange a pickup time or delivery. 

Contact Us 
 
Administrative Assistant: Linda Campbell   498-2217  admin@ctknp.com 
Director of Christian Education: Bonnie Hicks 498-2217  bonniehicks@ctknp.com 
Director of Missions and Ministry: Sarah Britton 499-7022  ctkkids@ctknp.com/sbritton@ctknp.com  
 

Please send bulletin and calendar information to Linda Campbell, Admin. Asst. by Tuesday.  

January 3, 2021 

CHRIST THE KING LUTHERAN CHURCH 
 

3947 West Kimber Drive, Newbury Park, CA 91320-4829 

Church Phone: (805) 498-2217      Preschool Phone: (805) 499-7022 

Vacancy Pastor Corey Grant 

Director of Christian Education: Bonnie Hicks 

Director of Missions and Ministry:  Sarah Britton 

Worship Services:   8:30AM & 10:30AM 

            www.ctknp.com 

 
“Wise Men Still Seek Him” 



Welcome to Christ the King!  

Sign up to receive Church Newsletters electronically  
Please fill out a Connection Card found on the welcome table, ask an Usher,  
or send an email to admin@ctknp.com and we’ll add you to the email list.  

We are so glad you are worshiping with us! 

Worship Times 
Sundays—In Person & Live 
Stream (YouTube & Facebook) 
8:30am Traditional 
10:30am Praise Service 
 
 

Bible Studies 
Jr. High - Sundays 4-5pm  
High School - Wednesdays 6pm 
Confirmation - Sundays 3pm 
Classes resume Jan 6 & 10  
 
Restrooms in Preschool 

Children's Ministry 
Children's Church 
Sundays 10:30am Service 
 

Nursery Care 
Sundays 10:30am Service 
 

Fun Friday  
January 8 
 

 
 
 
www.ctknp.com  

CTK Preschool 
Mon.-Fri., Half & Full day options 
Sarah Britton, Preschool Director 
 

Wifi Password 
CTKGuest  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Follow us on Facebook 

About Communion The Lord’s Supper is a great gift from God and an amazing mystery of forgiveness and 

grace. Because Scripture teaches it can be taken to one’s harm (1 Cor. 11:27-29), we encourage that it be received 
only by those who accept the Scriptural teaching concerning this special gift. Are you a believer in Christ (Heb. 11:6)? 
Are you sorry for your sins (Prov. 28:13)? Do you believe that with the bread and wine Christ also offers His body and 
blood (1 Cor. 10:16)? Are you willing to forgive those who have sinned against you (Mt. 6:14-15)? If you share these 
Biblical beliefs, then we welcome you to participate. Training is available for anyone who is interested and for all     
children during their 5th through 8th grade years. Also please note, there is non-alcoholic wine available. Please choose 
the lighter colored cup. Please see our Vacancy Pastor Corey Grant for more information. 

AS WE GATHER: The end of a calendar year and the beginning of a new set of months brings a    
special opportunity to look at our lives. What has been most memorable in our lives in the past weeks and 
months? How might our priorities change in the next months? The Readings in today’s service are not  
often heard because the calendar does not always bring two Sundays after Christmas. Wisdom is waiting 
to be found by each of us here in this place today as we hear God’s Word and seek His kingdom in this 
New Year of grace. God’s wisdom is here to bless us each time we gather for worship! 

8:30 Traditional 
DS4 w/communion, pg. 203 
 
LSB Hymn: 395, 397, 411 
 
Readings: 

Isaiah 60:1-6 
Ephesians 3:1-12 
Matthew 2:1-12 
 

 
 

10:30 Praise Service  
 
 
 
 

• Raise A Hallelujah 

• 10,000 Reasons (Bless the Lord) 

• God With Us 

• Tithes & Offering & Prayer 

• Reading: Matthew 2:1-12 

• Children’s Message 

• Message: “Wise Men Still Seek 
Him” 

 

 
• Prayers & The Lord’s Prayer 

• Benediction  

• Glorious Day 

  YOUTH & CHILDREN’S: “KING’S KIDS” MINISTRY 

EVENTS  FELLOWSHIP  COMMUNITY  MINISTRY 

 
 
 

Youth Bible Studies 
 

 Confirmation Class - Resumes Sun. Jan. 10 at 3 PM  
 

 Jr. High School Bible Study - Resumes Sun. Jan. 10 at 6 PM  
 

 High School Bible Study - Resumes Wed. Jan. 6 at 4 PM  

 

“May the God of hope fill you with all joy and peace as you trust 
in him, so that you may overflow with hope by the power of the 

Holy Spirit.” Romans 15:13    God Bless You All This Year! 

Portals of Prayer  
 

 

 

January - March 2021 Issue 
 

Now Available at the 
Welcome Table  

 

 Live Streaming Sunday Services 
 

 

Facebook and YouTube 
 
 
 
 

If you watch the service on YouTube, please 
subscribe to our channel. You will receive 
notifications of whenever CtK goes live. 

 

Thank you for continuing to support our 
ministry at CtK by sending in your tithes and 
offerings, giving online at  www.ctknp.com/

give or through your own banking  
bill pay options. 

 

A Big Thank You From CtK’s Staff 
 

We would like to thank you all for the 
generosity of your time, talents, and 
treasures this Christmas season and 
throughout the entire year! We also 

appreciate your prayers and your support.   
 

While 2020 was a challenging year in many 
ways, we feel blessed to be a part of a 

congregation that still serves others, even 
though it may look a bit different right now.  

 

We always keep our CtK family in our 
prayers, and we look forward to continuing 

to follow the Lord in whatever way  
He leads us. 

 

May God bless us all 
with continued health 
and protection, and 

with new ways for us to 
continue to minister to 
others around us by 

the leading of the  
Holy Spirit. 


